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Brookline Facilities Committee Meeting Minutes
May 9, 2013- 6:30pm

Meeting Attendees: Patti Howard-Barnett, Rena Duncklee, Linda Chomiak, Louise
Price, Chris Adams, Jodi Tochko, Jay Sartell, Scott Knowles, John Carr, and Tad
Putney.

Items of note from the meeting:

Elected Tad Putney as Chair

Elected Linda Chomiak as Secretary

Facilities Committee members reviewed charter and identified no issues

Facilities Committee members reviewed the preliminary plan for the town hall

renovations both on papers as well as toured the vacated town hall space.

5. Facilities Committee reviewed the draft timetable for the town hall renovations,
final timetable to be determined at the next meeting ,

6. Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday @ 6:00PM May 23, 2013.

7. Meeting adjourned at 7:.45 pm

b

Minutes submitted by Linda Chomiak.



